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4th March, 2024 

 

Dear families, 

 

Spring Concert – Wednesday 27th March 

 

 

Your child has been invited to participate in our upcoming Spring Concert. We very much hope that your child 

will be able to participate and that you and your family are available to attend too. 

 

The concert will be held in the Main Hall between 6:30pm and 8:30pm (including an interval) on Wednesday 27th 

March. Performers should be dressed in full uniform and report to the Creative Arts staff in C29 at 3:30pm. All 

performers will rehearse their performances between the end of the college day and the beginning of the 

concert. If your child is participating in the concert, please provide a packed tea. Alternatively, students will be 

allowed to visit the local shops to purchase their own food. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in the Spring Concert, please click the following link or scan the QR code 

below to complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Friday 15th March: https://forms.gle/WNBrk4Y2QBPfaHH8A  

 

 
 

Tickets for the concert are free and are available on a first come, first served basis. We recommend that you book 

your seats on Google Forms as soon as possible. 

 

Please thank your child for their hard work and enthusiasm in their music and drama lessons and for their excellent 

commitment and dedication to the Creative Arts faculty’s extra-curricular activities and groups. We look forward 

to seeing you on Wednesday 27th March. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

  

Mr James Lewis  Mr Jack Hibbs   Mr Henry Shellard  Mrs Holly Adams  

Head of Music   Teacher of Music  Teacher of Music  Head of Drama 
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